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INVITATION TO BID 

PARK WALKWAY FENCING 

Smoky Hill Metropolitan District 

Bids will be received by Smoky Hill Metropolitan District via email (carol@shmd.info) 

until 4:00 p.m. local time on March 20, 2021.  Bids received after this time will not be accepted 

and will be returned unopened. 

On March 20, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., and promptly thereafter, all bids that have been duly 

received will be opened publicly and read aloud.  Due to the public health concerns this 

meeting will be held virtually via Zoom.  Please contact the Board Chair, Carol Stitt, at 

carol@shmd.info to obtain the virtual meeting information.  The meeting information will also 

be provided at www.SHMD.info.  All interested parties are invited to attend.  Smoky Hill 

Metropolitan District reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive irregularities or 

informalities in any bid. 

The work to be performed generally includes: 

Provide black vinyl chainlink fencing, 4 foot high, to replace current fencing in four park 

walkways and three drainage areas approximately 2,445 feet.  Fence to include top and bottom 

black metal rails.  Posts to be black metal and cemented into ground. 

Bids shall be submitted on a lump sum basis (with a requirement to bid an alternate 

addition/deduction for temporary fencing on a per linear foot price).  The award may be on the 

basis of the base bid or of the alternate bid. 

Copies of the drawings, specifications, and other contract documents for use in 

preparing bids may be obtained from the Smoky Hill Metropolitan District after March 1, 2021, 

upon paying $10 for each set of contract documents.  Payment is to be made to Smoky Hill 

Metropolitan District, whose mailing address is:  P.O. Box 460550, Aurora CO 80046.  All 

payments made for drawings, specifications and other contract documents are nonrefundable. 

 Copies of the drawings and project specifications are also on file and may be examined 

at the District Clubhouse located at 5405 S. Telluride Street, Centennial, Colorado by making an 

appointment with Carol Stitt, Board Chair.   

 The bidder to whom a contract is awarded will be required to furnish a Performance, 

Payment and Warranty Bond guaranteeing faithful performance. 

 

 

 

mailto:carol@shmd.info
http://www.shmd.info/

